
Be Kind

Animal ownership has increased during the pandemic; 
combined with labor shortages has led to longer wait 
times and a greater stress on the veterinary � eld than 
ever before.  We ask for your patience, kindness and 

compassion during this time. 

Abusive behavior or language is never tolerated.


